
 

 

STANDING COMMITTEE ON HEALTH CARE 
 

July 18th, 2001 
 

MINUTE NO. 10 
9:03 a.m. – Legislative Chamber 

 
 

1. PRESENT: Ms. Junor in the Chair and Members Bakken, Boyd, Gantefoer, Melenchuk and 
Thomson. 

  Ms. Higgins substituting for Mr. McCall 
Mr. Yates substituting for Mr. Belanger 

 Members, not of the Committee, present: 
Mr. D’Autremont 
 
Others Present: 
Leslie Anderson, Committee Researcher 

2. Pursuant to its Order of Reference dated May 25, 2001, the Committee resumed receiving and 
reporting on representations from interested parties and individual with respect to the Final Report 
of the Commission on Medicare. 

3. Mr. Nap Gardiner addressed the Committee and responded to questions. 

4. Ms. Jane McPhee representing the Saskatchewan Society of Occupational Therapists addressed 
the Committee and with Mss. Paddy Woytko and Suzanne Lendovy responded to questions. 

Ms. McPhee tabled the following documents: 

 HCC 48/24 Saskatchewan Society of Occupational Therapists :  Written submission dated July 
18, 2001. 

5. Ms. Elizabeth Harrison representing the Health Services Utilization and Research Commission 
addressed the Committee and, with Mr. Laurence Thompson responded to questions. 

Ms. Harrison tabled the following document: 

 HCC 49/24 Health Services Utilization and Research Commission:  Written submission dated 
July 18, 2001. 

6. Ms. Jayne Wythe and Mr. Eric Braun representing the Canadian Mental Health Association, 
Saskatchewan Division, addressed the Committee and, with Dr. John Hylton responded to 
questions. 
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Ms. Whyte tabled the following documents: 

 HCC 50A/24 Canadian Mental Health Association, Saskatchewan Division:  Written submission 
dated July 2001. 

 HCC 50B/24 Canadian Mental Health Association, Saskatchewan Division:  Written submission 
entitled “Making Sure Connections Happen:  A Progress Report on Saskatchewan’s Mental Health 
System” dated May 2001. 

 HCC 50C/24 Canadian Mental Health Association, Saskatchewan Division:  Written submission 
entitled “Saskatchewan’s Commission on Medicare:  An Analysis of Findings and Implications” 
dated June 2001. 

7. Mss. Candace Dornstauder-Grocholski and Chantel Wotherspoon addressed the Committee and 
responded to questions. 

Ms. Dornstauder-Grocholski tabled the following document: 

 HCC 51/24 Candace Dornstauder-Grocholski and Chantel Wotherspoon:  Written 
submission entitled “Attitudinal Shift:  Communication and Effective Change”. 

8. At 12:15 p.m., the Committee recessed until 1:06 p.m. 

9. Mssrs. Larry Sterling and Larry Ewart representing the Redvers Chamber of Commerce addressed 
the Committee. 

Mr. Sterling tabled the following document: 

 HCC 52A/24 Redvers Chamber of Commerce:  Written submission. 

Mr. Ewart tabled the following document: 

 HCC 52B/24 Larry Ewart:  Written submission. 

 Mr. John Eberl representing the Redvers & District Community Health Foundation addressed the 
Committee. 

Mr. Eberl tabled the following document: 

 HCC 52C/24 Redvers & District Community Health Foundation:  Written submission dated 
July 2001. 

 Ms. Myrna Pederson representing the Redvers Health Centre Task Force addressed the 
Committee. 

Ms. Pederson tabled the following document: 
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 HCC 52D/24 Redvers Health Centre Task Force:  Written submission entitled “Task Force 
Report”. 

 Mr. Alain DeGagné representing the Redvers Ambulance addressed the Committee. 

Mr. DeGagné tabled the following document: 

 HCC 52E/24 Redvers Ambulance :  Written submission. 

 Ms. Dianne Blezy and Dr. Jaco Greyling representing the Redvers Health Centre addressed the 
Committee. 

Ms. Blezy tabled the following document: 

 HCC 52F/24 Dianne Blezy:  Written submission. 

Dr. Greyling tabled the following document: 

 HCC 52G/24 Dr. Jaco Greyling:  Written submission. 

 Mr. Terry Gabriel and Ms. Marilyn Garnier representing the Redvers Activity Centre Inc. 
addressed the Committee. 

Mr. Gabriel tabled the following document: 

 HCC 52H/24 Redvers Activity Centre Inc.:  Written submission. 

 Ms. Jacquie George, Mr. Doug Jonasson, and Mss. Rayleen Eberl, Gail Irwin, and Wanda 
Cunningham representing the Redvers “Right to Life” addressed the Committee. 

Ms. George tabled the following documents: 

 HCC 52I/24 Redvers “Right to Life”:  Written submission entitled “Redvers Health Centre”. 

 HCC 52J/24 Redvers “Right to Life”:  Written submission including letter from Heidi Magotiaux 
and Family and other letters submitted by local residents. 

 Dr. Greyling responded to questions. 

10. At 2:57 p.m., the Committee recessed until 3:07 p.m.  

11. Mr. Dennis Korte representing the City of Humboldt addressed the Committee and responded to 
questions. 

Mr. Korte tabled the following document: 

 HCC 53/24 City of Humboldt:  Written submission dated July 18, 2001. 
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12. Mr. Alan Arthur representing the Moose Mountain Health District addressed the Committee and 
responded to questions. 

Mr. Arthur tabled the following document: 

 HCC 54/24 Moose Mountain Health District:  Written submission dated July 18, 2001. 

13. It was moved by Mr. Thomson: 

That this Committee do now adjourn.  

The question being put, the motion was agreed to. 

14. The Committee adjourned at 5:04 p.m. until 10:00 a.m. on Tuesday, July 24, 2001. 

 
 
 
 
__________________________ __________________________ 
Viktor Kaczkowski Judy Junor 
Committee Clerk Committee Chair 


